CAPC Meeting Minutes: Tuesday, 6 September 2005
The CAPC was called to order by Ron Jackson at 2:15 p.m. in UC 265.  Members present were Joan Bass, Nathan Borchelt, Jere Boudell, Byron Jeff, Joe Johnson, Teresa King, Adam Kubik, Mara Mooney, Judith Ogden, Joan Taylor, and Kurt-Alexander Zeller.

The principal business was to elect a new Chair for the committee.  On motion (Jeff/Bass), Nathan Borchelt was elected by acclamation as Chair.

Regular meetings will be on the 1st Tuesday of the month.  There is no business currently scheduled for the previously planned meeting on 13 September, so it was decided not to hold that meeting unless the Chair should become aware of new business and notify the committee members.

The next meeting will be Tuesday, 6 October, at noon.  The Chair intends to find a room for meetings that is more conducive to committee discussion than is UC 265.  Committee members will be informed of location.

There was discussion of the Vice Chair position; the consensus was that Joan Bass should retain that position.

Procedural discussion focused on how far in advance agenda items are due and on pre-reading proposals before they are placed on the agenda.  The principal issues are that proposals often do not come in on time and that documents the committee has received in the past have had significant drafting or writing flaws that distracted from effective consideration of the merits of their content.  The consensus was that CAPC is not an editorial board and that editorial issues in proposals should be resolved outside of the committee’s meetings.  It was suggested that the curriculum committees of the respective Schools could be more proactive in vetting proposals for editorial and drafting problems before they come to CAPC and that this committee should request them to do so.
Meeting adjourned by Chairman Nathan Borchelt at 2:30 p.m.
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